REDACTED

From: Jen Mott

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 9:29 AM

To: Wesley Thomas (Wesley.Thomas@deq.oregon.gov) <Wesley. Thomas@deq.oregon.gov>
Cc: Bob Wyatt - NW Natural (robert.wyatt@nwnatural.com) <robert.wyatt@nwnatural.com>; Patty
Dost (pdost@pearllegalgroup.com) <pdost@pearllegalgroup.com>; Terry Driscoll
(tpdriscoll@mindspring.com) <tpdriscoll@mindspring.com>; Rob Ede <robe@hahnenv.com>;
Crystal, Mike <MDCrystal@sevenson.com>; Chip Byrd (WByrd@sevenson.com)
<WByrd@sevenson.com>; Halah Voges <hvoges@anchorgea.com>; Tim Stone
<tstone@anchorgea.com>; John Renda <jrenda@anchorgea.com>; Ryan Barth
<rbarth@anchorgea.com>; Heidi Nelson - DEQ (Heidi.Nelson@deq.oregon.gov)
<Heidi.Nelson@deq.oregon.gov>

Subject: NW Natural Former Koppers Basin Stormwater Pumping System Installation Report

Hi Wes,

Attached please find the NW Natural Former Koppers Basin Stormwater Pumping System
Installation Report dated August 16, 2023, that has been prepared by Aponowich, Driscoll &
Associates, Inc. on behalf of NW Natural. This report describes the details of the installation and
operation of the pumping system installed within the former Koppers tank basin for the removal
of the standing water condition at this location.

Please contact Terry Driscoll or Rob Ede with any questions.

Jen Mott

Project Coordinator

Anchor QEA, LLC

jmott@anchorgea.com

6720 S Macadam Ave, Suite 300, Portland, OR 97219
(503) 972-5014
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